
 

2nd March 2015 

Dear Parents            

                            Manchester Museum  

                                                                                        

On Thursday 2nd April 2015 the children in Miss Faulkner & Mrs Ashford-Eaton’s classes will be visiting the Manchester Museum.   

Whilst we are there the children will take park in a 90 minute Egyptian Worlds workshop. This session will provide the children with 

an opportunity to develop and apply their historical enquiry skills and knowledge of ancient Egypt in the unique setting of the 

Manchester Museum.   Through both object handling and gallery work, pupils will: 

Develop their enquiry and investigative skills. 

• Interpret evidence from mummy research. 

• Solve a ‘Raided Tomb Quest’ by identifying and reuniting objects that belonged to an ancient 

               Egyptian chantress. 

 

During the visit, the children will also have the opportunity to explore the beautiful range of exhibits including the collection of 

amphibians and reptiles in the vivarium and they can meet Stan the T.rex. 

 

The coach will leave Mossley at 9.00am prompt (please ensure your child is at school and in their classroom for 8.45am) and will 

arrive back at school for 4.15pm approx. (parents will be kept informed of the arrival time by text message) 

 

School uniform does need to be worn; we are sure they will benefit from this outing, and hope they will have both an interesting and 

enjoyable day. A packed lunch will be required (no lunch boxes or bottles - drinks in cartons please) preferably in a named carrier 

bag.  Children who usually have a school meal on this day will be provided with a packed lunch from the kitchen and charged 

unless Mrs Grice is advised otherwise. 

We need a contribution of £10.22 per child.  If you would like to make weekly payments this is not a problem, please do not hesitate 

to have a word with me.   Please sign and return the permission slip, together with your contribution as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Sue Aston 
Head Teacher 
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MANCHESTER MUSEUM OF SCIENCE & INDUSTRY  

I am willing for my child to go on the school visit.  I understand  that all reasonable care will be taken to ensure the safety of those in the 
party.  I accept that the Council’s insurance does not cover personal property unless it can be shown that this is due to negligence of the 
Council employees, helpers and assistants for the visit.  I understand that insurance against accident and loss is my responsibility. 
 
My child  may take part visit and  I enclose a full contribution of £10.22. 
 
My Child requires a school packed lunch               Yes  /  No 

 
Child's name .....................................................                 Signed ....................................................... Parent / Guardian 
 


